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 As a filmmaker who is based in Portland, Oregon for over ten years, I've seen how 

the film production tax credits create jobs all across the city. It's not just the crews 

that work on these productions that benefit but the countless businesses as well. 

Such as hotels, restaurants, tourism, rental houses, and more. These productions 

also bring tourism to the city in a positive way. I support HB3329, because I know 

these tax credits go right back into our communities here in Oregon. Thank you! 


